
Join your neighbors in celebration of the holiday season!

Description

You are invited to the annual North Avondale Neighborhood Association holiday party on Saturday,
December 14 from 6-9 p.m.. Celebrate the season with delicious food, an Open Bar sponsored by Bar
29 plus exciting surprises.

The holiday event will be at the Holloman Center for Social Justice, 3539 Reading Rd., Suite 100, in
the Avondale Town Center. There is plenty of adjacent free parking in the back. The Holloman Center 
for Social Justice was launched by the Urban League of Greater Southwestern Ohio in 2020.

Last year’s holiday party was terrific fun. The upcoming event on Saturday evening is one you won’t
want to miss. Let’s toast to an amazing year and kick off the holidays together.
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